
TO: Senate Committee On Rules 
 Sen.KayseJama@oregonlegislature.gov 
 Sen.DanielBonham@oregonlegislature.gov 
 Sen.JeffGolden@oregonlegislature.gov  
 Sen.JamesManning@oregonlegislature.gov 
 Sen.KimThatcher@oregonlegislature.gov     
 
FROM: Elaine Woods 
About: Senate Bill 210 
 
Chair Sen. Jama, Vice Chair, Vice-Chair Sen. Bonham and Members of the Senate Committee 
on Rules: 
 
I strongly support SB 210, requiring Oregonians to vote in person and show ID to prove that 
each person is qualified to vote. Our voter rolls are among the worst in the nation, and it’s 
public knowledge that non-qualified people have been added through the DMV and OHA. 
 
Details can be worked out, such as: 
 Declaring Election Day to be a 24-hour holiday  
 Voting within precincts and counting the ballots within that 24-hours 
 Observers and vote tallying participants from both the Democrat and Republican parties  
  It does not take weeks to count ballots by hand – France can do it in one evening 
  There would be no machine glitches, and power outages won’t matter 
 Even the former Oregon District Attorney Rosenblum testified in court that our voting  
  machines can be hacked 
   
I urge you to vote for secure and transparent elections in Oregon - VOTE YES on SB 210 
 
 


